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December 13, 2013
 

Dear Parents,
           
The report card document you are receiving represents the time and energy of a committee consisting of a teacher from each grade level and school, the building Principals, the Literacy Coach and the Instructional Facilitator, committed to creating a document that would better reflect the learning taking place in the classroom. With the input of the full faculty, and feedback from parents and students who participated in a grade level pilot last June, we believe the pilot report cards you are receiving meet our goals for providing a clear assessment of student progress toward grade level expectations. These resulting documents demonstrate a progression of skills from kindergarten through grade five that is aligned to the Common Core State Standards (CCSS).
 

Of note in the proposed new report cards is the number of specific skills included in English, language arts and mathematics, the benchmark reading levels, new indicators for handwriting, and a section for Behaviors That Affect Learning.  There are also additional comments sections specific to English, language arts and mathematics for use if your child’s teacher believes more information is required.
 

Your input is also important to this process. Please follow this link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/8BPXFBQ to a survey where you and your child can record your impressions related to the reporting and the document format. After collecting feedback on the pilot during this school year, we will revise as needed, and plan to implement a new common core aligned report card for the first marking period of 2014-2015. 
 

Thank you for partnering with the Summit Public Schools and our teachers to support each child in reaching his/her potential.
 

Sincerely,
Julie Glazer
Assistant Superintendent
